
  

 

 

 

2024 LAW Camp 
In Person – One Week Only 

July 8, 2024 – July 12, 2024 
New Haven, CT 

8:30 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 

LAW Camp is FREE for accepted applicants! 

LAW Camp is a one-week, in-person summer camp sponsored by the Connecticut Bar 

Association’s Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion Committee. LAW Camp offers high school 

students a unique opportunity to learn about the legal profession and develop critical and 

analytical thinking skills. During the week-long day camp, attendees will hear from 

practicing lawyers or judges, observe court proceedings, receive advocacy training, and 

participate in a mock trial competition.  

The CBA provides LAW Camp as a community service program. There are a limited 

number of spots available. If more applications are received than spots available, 

preference may be given to students who are able to demonstrate that they have 

overcome adversity or other challenges in the pursuit of a future career in the law or who 

do not have financial resources available to pay for private summer camp. There is no 

cost to attend LAW Camp.  

Applications are available at ctbar.org/public/k-12/law-camp. 

Have Questions? Email LawCamp@ctbar.org 

Are you CT high school student in the 2024-25 school year? 

Have you ever wondered what it is like to be a lawyer? 

Are you interested in learning more about the law? 

If you answered YES to these questions, apply to CBA LAW Camp!  


